
Page 1 of 1

Date: March 24, 2017 

Ref.: 12-034/SRP/LET/AAE/WWI-DM/2017/037 

Project: Construction, Completion and Maintenance of Salwa Dahab Mountains Water & Adventure 

Park at Salwa Resort, Qatar 

Subject: Letter of Recommendation. 

To whom it may concern, 

I write this letter in recommendation for M.s/MAT LSS taking part as Hydraulics Specialist for the 

attractions in our ongoing project Dahab Mounrains Waterpark project. The scope of works including 

Enginering, supply, installation, testing and commissioning for the hydraulic systems related to the 

waterpark’s main attraction (slides, lazy rivers, wave pools, diving pools, aquariums, etc…). 

Up to the date of this letter, MAT LSS  are meeting all the agreed milestones & responsibilites with 

the highest quality standards, I have no hesitation in recommending MAT as a specialist 

subcontractor for Hydraulic & Pumping equipments system for any large scale challenging projects 

with tight deadline. 

Looking forward to complete this project successfully with them and for upcoming future cooopeartion in 

our future projects. 

Regards, 

For Al Ali Engineering Co. WLL 

Mohammed Yacob 

Procurement Manager
Dahab Mountains Waterpark Project
Al Ali Engineering & Contracting
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